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Cahill Signs Letter to Top Law Schools
Condemning Anti-Semitism

Date: 11/01/23

Cahill is proud to be among the signatories to a letter sent to the deans of some of the top law schools, urging them
to denounce anti-Semitic harassment, vandalism and assault on their campuses.

To read the full letter, please click here.
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